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                              Saltash Town Council encourages residents to have their say

Saltash Town Council are encouraging all residents to have their say on the proposed 
changes to the A38 between Trerulefoot and Carkeel. National Highways (formally 
Highways England) are holding consultation events including two at the Guildhall in 
Saltash.

Upcoming dates are

Royal British Legion Club, Church Road, Tideford PL12 5HW 14 July 3pm – 8pm

Royal British Legion Club, Church Road, Tideford PL12 5HW 15 July 9am – 12pm

The closing date for submitting your views is 22 July.  If you are unable to make any of 
the dates you can email your views to A38TCSafetyPackage@nationalhighways.co.uk 
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